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       Thursday 19th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

For reasons beyond our control, Mrs Ewins will not be available from the supply 

agency for the final few weeks of the term. Instead, Mrs Shaw will teach Year 5 full 

time.  The children already know Mrs Shaw well.  

We know this year has seen a few teacher changes; we apologise for that and 

appreciate your understanding and continued support.  We thank Mr Wood who has 

been a constant support over the year.  We hope next year will be more settled as 

your child moves in to their final year of primary school with Mrs Bradley (Deputy 

Headteacher), Mr Wood and Mrs Mitchell. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact myself or Mrs Walker. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mrs L Toor 

Co-Headteacher 


